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President Jerry led the Pledge of Allegiance and gave an invocation.  
 
Guests 
 
Sharon Steadman, daughter of Ken Steadman 
Andrew Dickson, son of Jim Dickson 
Rosalie Gabriele with Ken Steadman 
 
Announcements 
 

• Waterfront and Garden Clean-Up at Seneca Lake is October 15th at 
10AM.  Volunteers needed! 

• Adopt-a-Highway, October 22, Rte. 14 and  Billsboro Rd. Sign-up 
sheets going around 

• Chris FitzGerald – Camp ONSEYAWA has moved to Camp Whitman 
on Seneca Lake.  Dinner to be held on Friday October 14 at Club 86. 
$50 per person.  Raffle tickets $5 or 3/$12. Need not be present to 
win. 

• Ken Steadman – still looking for host families for Youth Exchange 
• Dave Cook:  Santa Train Organizational meeting will be next week 

after the regular Rotary meeting. 
• Jim Dickson:  Last Sunday in October, attend the District Foundation 

Brunch at RIT Inn and Conference Center, noon-3 PM. Sign up on 
District’s website 
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Randy Grenier 



• Jim Devaney has tickets for the October 6th dinner honoring Geneva’s 
Fire Fighters, via Ray Ciancaglini 

 
Happy Dollars 
 

• President Jerry had happy dollars for a Yankees victory 
• Jim Dickson:  Michigan won again! 
• Ted Baker: sad dollar for Finger Lakes One laying off its entire staff, 

including Ted!  He is currently looking for other options. 
• Ray Ciancaglini also had a sad dollar for Ted and wished him the 

best to find another job. 
• Linda Sutherland welcomed a new granddaughter – over 9 lbs.!  

Congratulations Linda!! 
 
50/50 
 
Charlie Bauder was the winner!  $33 
 
September Birthdays 
 
We serenaded the following Rotarians who are celebrating birthdays: 
 
Charlie Bauder 
Helen Kelley 
Mary Lawthers 
Linda Sutherland 
 
Don't forget THE BIRTHDAY FUND !! 
 
Today’s Program 
 
Dave Cook introduced our speaker, Vitali Bezrodnov  via ZOOM. Vitali is 
a member of the Fuquay-Varina club in North Carolina.   
 
Vitali gave an overview of the trip that he and Dave took to Morocco earlier 
this year to attend the International Festival of Peace.  The reason for the 
festival was to support U.S. teenagers.  Some highlights included: 
 
 
 



• Visited Casablanca and Medina in Morocco 
• Endured 107 degree temperatures 
• Spent 12 days on a camel! 
• Shopping in the markets 
• Met with Rotary governors 
• 40 groups from various countries attended, reaching over 1 million 

people. 
 
Rotarians from Morocco will be coming to the USA Feb. 24-Mar. 5, 2023. 
Dave will plan to have a meeting here. 
 
Invitations have been received from Armenia, Georgia and Belarus for 
future visits.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Ruth Leo 
 
Future Programs: 
 
10/5/22 - Geneva PBA / Randy Grenier 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Four way test: 
 “Of the things we think, say or do:” 

 
1. Is it The Truth? 

2. Is it Fair to All Concerned? 
3. Will it Build Goodwill and Better Friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial for All Concerned? 
 

Gerald Forcier          Diana Perry      Jason Haag     Ford Weiskittel      Bob McFadden       Kelsey Journell 
   President   President-Elect     Vice President      Secretary             Club  Treasurer    Foundation Treasurer 
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